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August 8, 1990

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR MATERIAL SAFETY & SAFEGUARDS
US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Attached is a copy of notification of transfer from ABB
Corporation for a basis weight gauge removed from service at our
location. It was replaced with Accuray source Model S-20,
containing 1,000 mci of Pm-147, serial number P-190A for use in
Accuray device Model 0-7.

Sincerely,

Robert Carr
Instrument Superintendent
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August 2,1990
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Head Paper
ATT: Robert Carr j

'

Instrumentation
PO Box 757 Groos Location
Escanaba, MI 49829 '

!

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that the following source was received at
ABB Process Automation Inc., Columbus, Ohio and is now in our
possession under USNRC Byproduct Material License
34-00255-03.

4
Date Source Source Device
Received Serial No. Isotope Quantity Model Model f[
08-01-90 K-1267-E Kr-85 250 mci S-11 0-7 f

To comply with the requirement for notification of transfer
in the Code of Federal Regulations Title 10, Part 31.5, we
recommend you forward a copy of this letter to:

Director of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Very trul yours,

!

Doris Kramer
Administrator
Radiological Operations

cc: C. Londre, Appleton Office

ABB Process Automation
650 Ackerman Road Teleprene: Telex: Telefac
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